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The  

District 

Scoop 
St. Louis County Schools’ Staff Monthly Newsletter 

In case you missed it! 

We’re seeking additional subs and drivers for our Transportation Department. If you're currently 

working in our schools as an employee, and looking for additional hours to help obtain a 40-hour 

work week, please contact the Transportation Department for more information about the hours 

currently available and the paid training! 218.749.8130 ext 1986 or 1113.  
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 HR METRICS  

 

New Hire Announcements 

Welcome to our new hires! We have new team members starting 

with us this month in our Check & Connect, Custodial, Food 

Service and Paraprofessional departments this month. We’re 

excited to welcome everyone and thank you for joining our team 

this school year! 

A FEW QUICK UPDATES 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES 

Apply @ www.isd2142.net 

 Bus and Van Driver On Call 

Subs Needed! Wanna 

Drive? Refer a friend today! 

Free training available! 

Van $16.34/hr  

Bus $115/day  

 

 Custodial opportunity is 

available at South Ridge 

School, Monday-Friday 

 

 Early Childhood ECFE and 

Preschool openings 

available! Hours and days 

vary! Preschool 

Paraprofessional openings 

available at South Ridge.  

 

 Food Service opportunity 

available at South Ridge 

School Monday – Friday        

7 a.m.-2 p.m. $15.30 -

$17.55/hr.  

 

 $500 Sign-On Bonus 

Paraprofessional 

Opportunities at Cherry 

$16.35-$19.42/hr 

 

 Title I Educator 0.5 FTE 

available at South Ridge 

March 21, 2022.  

 

ISD2142 is an equal 

opportunity employer 

Teachers On Call will be hosting an online information session on 

March 30th 10a.m.-11a.m. for those interested in signing up as a 

Substitute Paraprofessional or Short Call Substitute Teacher with our 

School District. Tell your friends and family! Employees are also 

eligible to apply with TOC if interested in subbing around their work 

schedule. To attend the online training session, please sign up using 

this link, or visit our schools’ Facebook pages for more information!  

Do you need a password reset for your work email, ESS or Student 

Portal? Please contact Angelia Baasi directly for assistance at 

abaasi@isd2142.k12.mn.us or Ext 1100.  

Important Travel Tracker Reminders when submitting a Trip 

Request, please be watchful to select the proper funding source. The 

funding source pertains to the funding of transportation costs only. 

Please provide additional details of the funding source, for example if 

its indicated “Student Activity Account,” “Multiple Sources” or 

“Other” as show below, please add notes under “Budget Code” 

regarding who to bill for reimbursement, or the name of the student 

activity account, etc. For questions please contact Nicole Ayres in 

Accounting at nayres@isd2142.k12.mn.us or Ext 1111. 

Example Below:  

Funding Source: “Other”  Budget Code: description of funding 
source (Please add notes here to 

describe the funding source) 

 
Reminder, the employee referral program is a great way to refer a  

friend to work in our schools! Encourage someone you know to apply 

with us for an open full or part time position with the district, and  
receive, and receive a $300.00 referral award if they are hired! For  

more details, please refer to page 10 of our Employee Handbook on  

our website at www.isd2142.net/staff resources/employee handbook.  

 

 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5048039724151929359
mailto:abaasi@isd2142.k12.mn.us
mailto:nayres@isd2142.k12.mn.us
http://www.isd2142.net/staff
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This month we’d like to showcase our District’s new Benefits Coordinator, Terri Frider and our new Director 

of Facilities & Grounds, Mike Vieau.  

A little about Terri, she was born in Minneapolis, and moved to Hibbing when she was four years old. She 

loves the outdoors, fishing, bowling, long rides on the side-by-side, and spending time with her family and her 

almost three-year-old granddaughter, Blake. Terri has a background in the human resources field and benefits 

coordination.   

Terri started her new position with our District this winter and will be supporting our benefits processes and 

procedures for employees. If you have questions about health insurance, life insurance, dental or other benefits 

offered through our school district, please contact Terri with your inquiries.   

 

A little about Mike, he grew up in Buhl, MN and loves the small town life. He’s proud to call this area of 

northern Minnesota his home and to be raising his children here. Mike is an avid outdoorsman and enjoys 

sports and spending time with his family. He also has a background in building trades and facilities 

management.    

Mike started with us this past month as the Director of Facilities & Grounds and will be directing and 

overseeing the department, and its projects.  

We’re excited to have Mike and Terri join our team!  

Terri Frider 

Benefits Coordinator 

Mike Vieau 

Director of Facilities & Grounds 

mailto:mcarter@isd2142.k12.mn.us

